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COPY.
Elopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

2nd June, 1950.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
30th ultimo in further reference to the case of
the Steamer "OAKLEY", and may say that the report
on the outstanding Classification items from the
Hartlepool Surveyors is now belng dealt with,

I regret that at the time my letter
of the 26th ultimo was written it was not appreclated
that the survey had recently been completed by
the Hartlepool Surveyors, No further action 1s
therefore required on your part.

Youra faithfully,-

Clerk £q the 1/ D . i1
The Surveyors, Cleasification Commibteai (]| S| ¢
NEWCAST N~TYNE. : o _
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